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 4th December 2015 
 
 
 
Planning Department 
Ribble Valley BC 
Council Offices 
Church Walk 
Clitheroe 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 
full planning application to demolish existing building and erect new sheep building mill 
house Farm Chipping road Chaigley for Mr D Penning ton  
 
We attach the relevant forms and documents which form our planning application  for a new 
sheep building 
 
The existing shippon is not suited to modern farm practice and too small to accommodate the 
applicants flock. The reason for the replacement of the building is set out in the attached 
planning statement. 
 
A pre application enquiry was submitted and a meeting held on site. Written confirmation 
concluded the application was acceptable in principle and a full planning application should 
be submitted.   
 
The fee will be paid by the client by telephone. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the writer. 
 
    
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
E P Smith 


